COVID-19 GUIDELINES - Borrowed from MWL
There has been no update provided by Tennis Vic or the WDTA as to any change in the rules
for Covid safe play. As such we will be adopting the following guidelines:

e Use of your Club House will be based on your Club and/or LGA (Council)
recommendations. Please follow them.

e We encourage the use of hand sanitisers regularly through the match

e There will be NO sharing of food or drink, whether that is Morning Tea or Lunch. Please
bring your own food and drink, for your own sustenance.

¢ Where possible, socially distance when not on the court playing and refrain from
shaking hands at the end of each set. Racket tap, elbow tap or foot tap will be a great
way to acknowledge the end of the set.

e We all have different levels of anxiety regarding COVID-19 and returning to Competition
tennis, so please be respectful of everyone’s concerns.

| believe club rooms will be open for use of toilets and depending on the clubs rules you
may be able to sit inside. As the government has currently relaxed numbers allowed in
houses to 30 this should be possible if the host club allows it. You will also be expected to
register your attendance at each club.

MWM add on:
It will be a matter for individual clubs as to whether than can make running fresh water available
and perhaps controlled access to hot water/coffee/tea.



